
Motion – Planning Policy 
 
Following the decision of the Policy and Resources Committee to postpone the 
Regulation 19 consultation and shelve the Local Plan Review on Wednesday 19th 
October 2022, combined with a number of recent appeal decisions issued by the 
Planning Inspectorate and commentary made within them, this council resolves to;  
 
Rescind the decision taken by Full Council on 17th June 2020 to adopt an Interim 
Planning Policy for Park Home Residences and; 
Agrees it is no longer to be used as a material planning consideration.  
 
Proposer: Councillor Cameron Beart 
Seconder: Councillor James Hunt 
 


